
Dear 5Su Students, 

My name is Mrs. Beaver and I am excited to be your PREP teacher this year! Our focus in class will be to 

learn even more about the sacraments & Mass.  We will have a prayer table in our class this year so 

think about anything you might like to bring from home to add. We will also keep a prayer basket so 

everyone in the class can add your special attentions to their daily prayers. I’m looking forward to 

working with you as we all have fun and grow closer in our relationship with God throughout the year.  

We are fortunate to also have Mrs. Garcia working with us this year in PREP class. 

This is my eighth year teaching PREP, but not teaching!  I taught elementary school for 9 years before 

deciding to stay home with my children.  I have enjoyed being back in a classroom setting after many 

years away!  My husband and I have 3 children: Julia (17), Jessica (15) and Matthew (12).  We also have 

a dog, Cookie, who we rescued as a puppy years ago. 

I hope you have had a great start to your school year.  I’m eager to meet and learn about each one of 

you. I’ll keep you in my prayers this year! 

See you on September 15th! 

 

God Bless, 

Mrs. Eileen Beaver & Mrs. Ingrid Garcia 

 

                                                                                   


